
 

 
 

120 Adelaide Street West, Suite 2500 
Toronto, ON  M5H 1T1 

Tel: (416) 644-1568 
Email: ataylor@energyboutique.ca 

 
 

September 9, 2016 
 

Ms. Kirsten Walli, Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street 
27th Floor 
Toronto, Ontario 
M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 

Re: SP Belle River Wind LP (EB-2016-0008) - FINAL SUBMISSION 
 
In accordance with Procedural Order No. 2 in the above-referenced proceeding, we submit this final 

submission on behalf of SP Belle River Wind LP (the "Applicant").  

 

The Applicant agrees with and supports the submission of Board staff dated September 8, 2016. As such, 

we will not repeat the content of Board staff's submission.  

 

For the reasons provided by Board staff in its submission, the Applicant submits that the proposed 

transmission facilities are in the public interest in accordance with subsection 96(1) of the Ontario Energy 

Board Act, 1998 (the "Act"). Therefore, we request the Board to issue an order under subsection 92(1) of 

the Act granting leave to construct the proposed transmission facilities, on an expedited basis if possible. 

 

 

  

 

 



Sincerely, 

 

Andrew Taylor 

 
 


